
Key Messages

Stroke Programme

Integrated Community Stroke Rehabilitation 

Service Specification Review

Greater Preston CCG, Chorley and South Ribble CCG, Morecambe Bay CCG, Fylde &

Wyre CCG and Blackpool CCG have been successful with their business cases

commissioning an integrated community stroke rehabilitation service.

A joint review of the service specification is now being undertaken to support and

reflect the new service. Several task and finish groups have taken place to facilitate this

process and further engagement with staff will be taking place through Autumn 2019.

October 2019

Training Videos 

A small task and finish group with clinical 

representatives across Lancashire and South 

Cumbria has been formed to produce training 

videos for rehabiliation stroke staff. Filming is 

due to commence towards the end of 2019. 

If you would like to be involved in developing 

these training videos please contact: 

lsc.strokeprogramme@nhs.net 

Training Opportunities 

Currently all training events for 2019 are fully 

booked. Please visit our website over the next 

few months for 2020 training opportunities. 

https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/stroke

Establishing an Integrated Stroke Delivery Network

The Continuous Improvement team at Lancashire Teaching Hospitals are leading on the 

development of an ISDN with support from the stroke programme and colleagues 

across Lancashire and South Cumbria. 

https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/stroke
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Stroke Artificial Intelligence 

A task and finish group took place on 23 September to start to map the impact of 

introducing artificial intelligence for imaging of stroke patients. 

A service specification has now been drafted to outline clinical/technical requirements 

of an AI solution and an evaluation session has been arranged for 29 November to 

review and evaluate the AI software solutions. 

October 2019

Question and Queries

This briefing is for use within your own organisation and 

across your local system, for discussion and information. 

Please feel free to include it on meeting agendas and 

circulation lists as you see fit.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact us

and we will endeavour to respond as soon as possible.

Stroke Masterclass 09 October 2019 

A multi-disciplinary information and training day open to all staff in stroke services 

took place on 09 October. Over 80 staff members across Lancashire and South 

Cumbria attended. 

Thank you to all presenters and attendees on the day. The presentations from the 

day will be circulated.

If you attended on the day and would like to leave feedback please complete our 

survey: 

Stroke Masterclass Evaluation Form

mailto:sc.strokeprogramme@nhs.net
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zwd49LyvhEGleYZ4vqMBmivJhwGwBvdFgyqtt7t7IQNUMVYzTjJDR0hXUFYyWElTTVNGSlYzVlpaTy4u

